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Garden Group 
 

Activity Report - 5th June 2018 
 

1. Overgrown Agapanthus removed from garden bed between butchers shop and post office to be 
replanted with suitable smaller plants. 

2. Tree cut back to give clear view to “Welcome to Saddleworth” east of rail crossing Marrabel Road. Sign 
requires removal of Perspex for cleaning (in hand for near future). 

3. Plant trimming and watering of garden beds along Belvidere Rd. (from Burra Rd. to Spur St.) continues 
as required. 

4. Overhanging tree cut back and removed from “Connie’s Garden” near the institute. 
5. Thanks to Dave Williams for borrowing fork lift and shifting pot from in front of OP Shop ramp.  

 
 

 

 

 

 

Ron Highet 

On behalf of all involved. 


